
DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Directives from the 27th IATF Yolanda Meeting
1 message

Office of ASECFOV <oasecfragada@gmail.com> Wed, Dec 1, 2021 at 9:43 PM
To: Forest Management Bureau DENR <fmb@denr.gov.ph>, Land Management Bureau <denrlmb@yahoo.com>, DENR
MIMAROPA <denr.mimaropa@gmail.com>, r8@denr.gov.ph, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>
Cc: maureen reyes <pulang_asin@yahoo.com>

Good day!

Please acknowledge receipt of this email.

Thank you.

-- 
Office of the Assistant Secretary for Field Operations -  Visayas
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Ave., Diliman, Quezon City
Telefax no.:  02-928 8655
VOIP : 1113

---
DISCLAIMER:
This
message is confidential. This email may also contain legally provided
information. If you have received it by mistake, please notify us
immediately by responding to this email and delete it
and its
attachments from your system; you may not disclose, copy nor distribute
this message and its contents to anyone. 
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